
Autumn term in Reception 

What a fabulous start to school!  It’s been very busy 

this term making new friends and settling into new 

routines.  We have demonstrated some great 

learning.  We learned all about ourselves and the 

people who help us in term one, and had a visit from 

Police Officer Joe! 

 

 In term two we travelled to India to find out about 

Diwali, to Nigeria in Africa with Anna Hibiscus and 

to Antarctica to learn about penguins.  We are now 

pengiunologisits!  Although we wouldn’t want to 

live in Antarctica for too long – it’s too cold!  We’ll 

just stick to our mini Antarctica on the wall. 

. 

This term we developed our cooking skills by making 

the annual school garden chutney for the Christmas 

fair.  Our new venture into jam also went down well! 

 

We have become regular visitors to Forest School where we have created 

ephemeral art, a mud kitchen and numerous leafy beds.  We finished the term 

with a warming fire and toasted marshmallows! 

 

 

Finally we were able to celebrate Christmas in the 

traditional way by taking part in the Key Stage 

One Nativity. 


